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Board Action Requested: Approval of donation of piano for the Orchestra Room at GIS to replace the 

current broken piano. 

Details: This piano was donated by Mr/Mrs Rusty Marshall to the FUM Church, Glassboro in memory of 

family members.  It is no longer being used.   Hester Hasheian, Orchestra teacher, was contacted to see if 

she could use it.  She would like it in her room.   

Positives: There will be no upfront cost to the district and the orchestra teacher will be able to use it 

during her instruction.  It is a good quality piano 

 

 

 

 

 

Concerns: How the piano will get transported to the Intermediate school needs to be worked out.  There is 

the possibility that it will need to be turned after it is moved.  
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